
MINUTES 

TOWN OF EDGEWOOD 

TOWN HALL SPECIAL MEETING 

SATURDAY, APRIL 6, 2013 @ 10:00 A.M. 

EDGEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER. 

 

2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 

 

3. INTRODUCTION. 

 A.  Welcome. 

Mr. Roger Holden welcomed everyone present and was pleased to so many in attendance.  

He updated on the history of Route 66 and the future plans and what could be accomplished 

together as a team.  He thanked Senator Sue Wilson-Beffort for her support and promotion 

of this along with Representatives Jim Smith and Stephen Easley.   

 

 B.   Introductions. 

Mr. Holden introduced his Co-Chair, Debbie Pogue.  Mayor Brad Hill, Mayor Gloria 

Chavez, and Mayor Ted Hart were present and introduced their Councilors and Staff.  Ms. 

Sarah Cobb, Representative to Senator Udall, and guest speaker Ms. Kaisa Barthuli, 

Manager of the Route 66 Corridor Preservation Program.  

  

 C.  Pursuant to 10-15-1 through 10-15-4 (NMSA 1978) these issues can be addressed in  

       general.  No decision can be rendered at this meeting. 

 

2. OPENING PRESENTATION. 

Mr. Holden discussed interest break-out tables and volunteering. There were several door 

prizes given out and 2 items were auctioned.. 

 

3. DISCUSSION. 

 

4. ADJOURN. 

 The Town Hall meeting ended at 12:20 p.m. 

 

 

 


